
To whom this may concern ,  
I am am writing to raise my concern and object to the potential take over of Muirhead activity centre 
by dundonald  gymnastics club . As a parent my daughter uses this weekly for a dance class which is 
always busy and has also attended multiple birthday parties there all very recently . It is well used by 
various groups and for birthday parties and it would be a great loss to a great  number of users and 
the local community . We also live in Barassie and the activity centre is the only place close by in the 
area for a lot of these groups to take place which is accessible to lots of people .  
Like a lot of other people I have spoken to I think the centre should remain open for all current users 
and not used solely for the purpose of the one organisation who are not going to consider allowing 
current users to use it.  
 
Regards ,  
 

  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


